# OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

www.ozaukechildcarepreschool.com

# COLD WEATHER REMINDERS

As fall settles in, we would like to remind families to check your child's spare clothes to be sure they are weather appropriate and that they fit. Jackets, hats and mittens can be brought in and soon boots and snow pants too!!



# UPCOMING EVENTS

Pumpkin Patch Fieldtrips: The Threes & PreK classes will be going to the Pumpkin Patch. Please watch for more information to come!

Mequon Center is going **October 15**<sup>th</sup> Grafton Center is going **October 21**<sup>st</sup>

October 1<sup>st</sup> Dress like a FARMER
October 10<sup>th</sup> Wear YELLOW like corn
October 14<sup>th</sup> Be a pumpkin and wear ORANGE
October 22<sup>nd</sup> Wear your Fall FLANNEL
October 27<sup>th</sup> Wear your Halloween PJs

October 31<sup>st</sup> - OCC Trick-or-treating! Classrooms will hold their own parties but all children will trick-or-treat to each of the classrooms.





# SAY CHEESE ....

Please watch your email for more information from Ms Liz, our photographer. You will need to sign-up for a 15-minute session and must be present during this time. Teachers will not be available to assist children this day.

Mequon Center picture days are **October 22 & 23**Grafton Center picture days are **October 29 & 30** 

# ARE YOU EXPECTING???

If you are expecting, and are hoping to enroll your infant with us, please let us know ASAP!! Infant spots fill fast, and while enrolled families do get priority, we do continue to enroll if there is space.



# OCC FOOD POLICIES

With the upcoming festivities we want to remind all families that we are a <u>Peanut-Free facility</u>. There are several candies that contain peanuts, please avoid bringing these to share with the class.

It is our policy that you do not bring in any food from home. The only exceptions are if it is your child's snack day or they have a doctor's note.

Please do not bring in breakfast foods from home for your children, please have them finish these foods before entering the building and classrooms.

#### A MESSAGE FROM MEQUON

### Welcome New Staff and Families!!

Simon M. to the Infant Room! Lucas A. to the Infant Room!

Ms Aniiya started with us recently as a floating teacher! She comes to us with experience working with all ages and we are excited to have her!

## Happy Birthday To You!!

Ms Sydney on the 3<sup>rd</sup>
Charlotte F. turns 3 on the 6<sup>th</sup>
Mason S. turns 4 on the 8<sup>th</sup>
Ms Madelina on the 9<sup>th</sup>
Ms Aniiya on the 13<sup>th</sup>
Clyde T. turns 2 on the 20<sup>th</sup>
Florence B. turns 1 on the 24<sup>th</sup>
Jack G. turns 1 on the 29<sup>th</sup>
Graham O. 2 on the 29<sup>th</sup>
Ms Brenda on the 31<sup>st</sup>

## Happy Anniversary To You!!

## Congratulations!

Ms Kierra and Ms Lee completed all their classes to be qualified teachers!! Ms Taylor and Ms Anika who have completed the WMELS training course!

#### THE GOSSIP IN GRAFTON

Happy Birthday To You!!

Addison M turns 5 on the 13<sup>th</sup>!

Ms Akira on the 13<sup>th</sup>!

Everett P. turns 1 on the 15<sup>th</sup>!

Louis W. turns 2 on the 16<sup>th</sup>!

Ms Jen on the 18<sup>th</sup>!